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I am trying to down load the pictures but like I said I am not that pro
computer. I will send the pictures my mail per your instructions. The items
filled were not wells they were simple 10" round floor drains. The closure
was accomplished the first week in October 2008. I am not delaying anything.
I will put the pictures in the mail by Friday. For three simple little floor
drains I don't see the requirement for a penalty.

-----Original Message-----
From: Eppers.Jim@epamail.epa.gov [mailto:Eppers.Jim@epamail.epa.govl
Sent: Wednesday, April 08, 2009 4:26 PM
To: customdesignsnwoodinc
Subject: Re: Floor drain seal

Royce,

Please get the required information to me immediately.

I need clear photos that show us that the Class V well is permanently
closed and the date on which you closed it. If you can't send me the
photos by email.mail them to me at the address below.

Delaying your submittal of this information will make it difficult if
not impossible for the agency to waive a civil penalty in this case.

Jim Eppers
Senior Attorney
Legal Enforcement Program
USEPA Region 8
1595 Wynkoop Street (ENF-Ll
Denver, CO 80202-1129
303-312-6893
FAX: 303-312-6953
e:mail eppers.jim@epa.gov

Notice: This message may contain privileged or other confidential
information. If you are not the intended recipient, or believe that you
have received this communication in error, please delete the copy you
received and do not print. copy, retransmit, disseminate or otherwise
use the information.
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Jim,

04(02/2009 01:09
PM

Floor drain seal

cc

Subject

I did try to email you a description of the work done to seal the three
small floor drains and since that time my computer crashed and I lost
everything.
We filled the drains with concrete as far down as we could. The trap
that is at the bottom of the drain is as far as we could go which is
more that adequate to prevent any seepage from occurring. I will take
some additional pictures and try to send to you as an attachment which
will show the concrete to the floor level in the effected bays. Please
keep in mind I am not the most pro computer person in the world. As far
as receipts go I just bought some concrete at the local hardware store
and never thought about keeping a receipt for $10.00 so I have no
documented evidence except for the pictures that show the drains filled
to the floor level. This should be more than enough to settle this small
issue.

Royce Willson
JPW holdings, LLC
Manager


